

B'nai B'rith Real Estate holds December 10 luncheon meeting

January 12, 2015 - Front Section

Carl Weisbrod, chairman, New York City Planning Commission, addressed the B'nai B'rith Real Estate monthly luncheon meeting, December 10, at the Cornell Club. His topic was "Planning Opportunities to Reduce Inequality."

Shown (from left) are: Harry Zlokower, Zlokower Company Public Relations; Joel Breitkopf, Alchemy Properties; Phyllis Weisberg, Montgomery McCracken; Gerald Morganstern, Goetz Fitzpatrick; Carl Weisbrod; Lydia Sklar, Sklar Realty Group; Misha Haghani, Paramount Realty USA; Frank Zuckerbrot, Sholom & Zuckerbrot and Robert Shapiro, Newmark Knight Grubb Frank.

New York Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540